
Fabric Champions at London Fabric Show

Winning fabrics will be on display at the 2019 London Fabric Show, which
returns in March. Organised and hosted by the BFM (British Furniture
Manufacturers Association), the two day show takes place on Monday 4th and
Tuesday 5th March at the Chelsea F.C. stadium at Stamford Bridge in Fulham.

New exhibitors for 2019 include Bill Beaumont Textiles who can trace their
history back to the Lancashire fabric mills of the 19th Century. They are now
a leading brand in the soft furnishings industry, supplying curtain fabrics,
made to measure soft furnishings & wall-coverings. The company is now run by
ex England Rugby star Bill Beaumont’s eldest son Daniel, who is the sixth
generation of the family to run the company.

Highly regarded Flemish fabric and textile manufacturers from Belgium are
among the many regular exhibitors. Beaulieu, Greenstreet and Muvantex are
just some of the famous names from Belgium renowned for the quality of their
textiles returning to the London Fabric Show in 2019. Their fabrics include
jacquards, linens, velvets and chenilles in traditional and modern designs.

Other returning European exhibitors displaying new designs include Arruma
Trapos from Portugal, Eurotex from Germany, Imatex from Italy and Boyteks and
Turman from Turkey. Between them they will show a variety of natural fibre
and mixed texture fabrics in plains, stripes, florals and abstracts in soft
and vibrant colours.

Returning exhibitors from the UK include Lancashire based British Velvets.
Producing velvets for over 80 years, they are the leading weaver of velvets
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in the UK and produce over 750 luxury velvets for upholstery and soft
furnishings. Art of the Loom are another Lancashire based company who always
make a colourful splash with their bright wools, linens and cottons.
Fabric treatments will be on display too, Spanish Inter Fabrics have every
kind of fabric treatment covered with their internationally known Aqua Clean
brand, as well as producing their own extensive collections of fabrics for a
variety of industries including furniture.

Entrance to the London Fabric Show is free and registration for the 2019
event is open at: www.londonfabricshow.uk

welters continue to grow throughout
2018

welters® have achieved continuous growth throughout 2018 with numerous major
projects in progress taking them well into 2019.  The company also maintains
its development programmes with new and innovative products being prepared
for market launch, as well as continued improvements to existing component
designs and service deliveries.  A recent internal review of welters®

contribution to the Industry over the past 3 decades has brought to light
some fascinating documents which the company will be endeavouring to make
public in due course.  This includes the introduction and prolific
establishment of burial chamber and memorial housings and modular cell
constructed mausolea facilities across the UK.  These facilities are now a
common service provision and no longer thought of as novel and are a
testament to the hard work and visionary creativity of Keith Welters and his
dedicated support staff.

http://www.government-world.com/welters-continue-to-grow-throughout-2018/
http://www.government-world.com/welters-continue-to-grow-throughout-2018/


The post welters continue to grow throughout 2018 appeared first on Latest

http://www.welters-worldwide.com/
http://www.welters-worldwide.com/blog/welters-continue-to-grow-throughout-2018/
http://www.welters-worldwide.com/blog


News.

Unmistakably welters

WOW Cemetery Villages are typically based around their Memorial Housing and
Mausolea Interment Systems, which are both designs exclusive to welters®. 
This range of systems has been manufactured by the company for over twenty
years and is installed in cemeteries and crematoria nationwide.  The style is
instantly recognisable as ‘brand welters®’ and when combined with other WOW
architectural components provides the cornerstone trademark look of a classic
welters® Cemetery Village® scheme.
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Facilities and Services for the Local
Community

welters organisation worldwide are a multifaceted company with a broad
spectrum of services and activity covering the Design and Installation of
Cemetery Systems including Support Services, Multi Materials Manufacturing,
Land and Agricultural Management and Furniture Design.
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Landscape Orbs

As part of welters® commitment to achieving zero waste working practices, all
by-product materials produced in cast stone manufacturing is now being
utilised as a structural landscape commodity.

Example visual of Landscape Orbs used for bank stabilisation

The Landscape Orbs are created using irregular spheroid formations of cast
stone, which are cured into solid forms. These are perfect for uses such as
bank stabilisation, erosion protection or as naturalised stone features in
their own right.
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